
 

If you have any questions  

or concerns, please contact us. 

Tel. 250-334-4441  | Email engineering@courtenay.ca 

 

 

Anderton Avenue from 5th Street to 6th Street 

Watermain Replacement Project 

 

A watermain replacement project is planned 

for your area this year. The work will take 

place at some point during this upcoming 

construction season. You will be notified again 

when construction dates have been 

confirmed. 

The City of Courtenay will be hosting an open 

house to share more information about this 

and other upcoming projects: 

2016 Construction Projects Open House 

Tuesday April 12
th

  

6:00-8:00 pm  

Florence Filberg Centre 

(411 Anderton Avenue)  

 

During construction, on-street parking and vehicle traffic will be limited at times and there will be intermittent 

disruptions to your water service. The contractor will work with businesses to accommodate any property access 

related matters and will provide a minimum of 48 hours’ notice before any planned water shut-offs.  

Traffic Control Personnel will be on site to direct vehicles, pedestrians and cyclists within the work area.  

 

Contact Information 

If you have any questions in regards to this project, kindly contact Nathan Robertson, AScT, Engineering 

Technologist, City of Courtenay at (250) 334-4441 extension 224 or nrobertson@courtenay.ca 

Upcoming Construction  

Advance Notice  
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